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Happy New Year! 

Welcome to our first newsletter of 2023. 

We are still keen to share your 

celebrations from home…share with 

Mrs. Melia via Dojo. 



 

 

  

Celebrations! 

We have relaunched MyON in school.   

This online platform allows our pupils to access a huge range of books, 

magazines and activities.   

We’d love to hear your children’s recommendations and favourite 

reads. 

Share via ClassDojo and these will be included in future newsletters!  

 We have received a very special letter from the Palace!   

When we learned of the sad death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, 

some of our pupils wrote to King Charles to offer their sympathy and share 

their memories of the Queen’s reign.  We were thrilled to receive a reply 

last week. 
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Votes for Schools. 

mailto:admin@abbeyheyprimary.org.uk
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